
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 14th March 2022 

Wednesday  7.00pm Malden Fortnight Meeting 
Thursday 2.00pm Creative Arts Group 
  7.30pm Pastoral Committee Meeting 
 7.30pm Lent Talk: Romans 12 (St James Church) 
Friday 8.00pm Prayer Vigil for Ukraine 
Saturday 10.00am Wesley’s – St Raphael’s Hospice 

  - Lee Monczak 
Sunday 20th  10.30am Morning Worship led by Miss Lorraine Webb 
 6.00pm Evening Worship at Kingston MC 
 

Readings and Hymns for this morning’s service 
681 Community of Christ 
61 Our God is a Great Big God 
508 Purify my Heart 
272 From Heaven you Came 
276 Life High the Cross 
Readings Genesis 15:1-12, 17-18 (OT page 12) 
 Luke 13:31-35 (NT page 82) 
 

Prayer of the Week 
Loving God, 
help us to be kind to one another amid the busyness of everyday life. 
Give us the awareness to notice when others are feeling down, 
and the compassion to take the time to listen. 
Be with everyone feeling lonely, and with those anxious right now, 
especially in the face of the heartbreaking scenes from Ukraine. Amen 
 

Church Family News 
Jenny and Michael Reid will be celebrating their 50th wedding  
Anniversary on the 18th March.  We all send them huge congratulations on 
this milestone. 
 
It is with regret that we must report that Rosemary Wraith died on 
Wednesday 9th March.  Her sister Gillian was with her and said that 
Rosemary slipped away as the sun rose.  Our love and prayers are with 
Gillian and the rest of the family. 
 

The loose collection for Sunday 6th March was £42.00. 

Music in New Malden THIS AFTERNOON Sunday 13th March 3pm 
Anja Richardson (violin) and Min-Young Bae (piano) 
An entertaining afternoon  of sonatas by Mozart and Grieg flanking Arvo Part’s 
Fratres. 
 

Spring Clean Saturday 16th April    
Can you help?  Can you hoover, dust, or polish?  Any time between 10am and 12 
noon in church.  Bring your own duster and if you have one, a hand held vacuum.  
Please let me know if you can help. 
    Julie Haines 

Wesley’s Rota 
The gaps that Rosie the Rota Rabbit needs help filling over the next three weeks 
are as below.  Please help if you can, thank you: 
 
Monday 14th (one)   Monday 28th (two) 
Tuesday 22nd (two)   Tuesday 29th (two) 
Thursday 24th (one)    Thursday 31st (one) 
   Friday 1st April (two) 
 

Donations for Ukraine 
Details of locations accepting donations and what is required, can be found on 
the noticeboard in Wesley’s.  Alternatively there are a number of organisations 
collecting financial donations including the Disasters Emergency Committee 
(DEC), Unicef, British Red Cross and the Methodist Church’s Relief and 
Development arm, All We Can at  
https://www.allwecan.org.uk/donate/ukraine/ 
 

Prayer Vigil for Ukraine - Friday 18th March 8.00 – 9.00pm   
Outside St Joseph’s Church, on the Kingston Road.  There will be prayer, candles, 
and music for the vigil, do feel free to bring your own prayer to share. 
‘Where two or three are gathered in my name, there am I in the midst of them’ 
Matt 18:20   
 

 
Easter Cards are now available on the Card Stall. 
 

 
             This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated and arranged by Doreen Downey. 

 

https://www.allwecan.org.uk/donate/ukraine/


This week’s CTIM Lent Talk 
Thursday 17th March        Romans 12           Rev Peter Flint (New Malden URC) 
The talks will all take place at St James Parish Church, Bodley Road KT3 5QE 
starting at 7:30pm and finishing around 8:30pm.  Each talk is free-standing with 
each speaker taking their own approach.   
 

National Day of Reflection at Kew Gardens  
Wednesday 23rd March from 11.30am 

 
To mark the Marie Curie National Day of Reflection, Princess Alice Hospice is 
working with Kew Gardens to offer a special day to remember all those who have 
died during the pandemic (not necessarily of Covid-19).  Anyone who has been 
bereaved during this time is offered free entry into Kew for up to four people and 
the opportunity to attend a short service of remembrance.  There will be a 
minute’s silence at 12 noon and Steve Nolan, Spiritual Care Lead at the Hospice, 
has been asked to say some words of reflection.  A beech tree is being planted 
and there will be a performance by the Voices of Hope choir.  It’s an opportunity 
for all those attending to have a peaceful walk around Kew or take part in one of 
the workshops they are putting on (places are limited). 
 
There will also be a special late afternoon session from 3.15pm to 5pm for 
bereaved children and children who have had their lives affected by Covid-19.  
This will involve the chance to explore and enjoy the Children’s Garden and a 
planting activity to take home.  Children will need to be accompanied by an adult.  
Places have to be booked.  
 
This is not being advertised on the Kew website, so anyone who is interested 
should follow this link for more information and for booking details. 
  
https://www.pah.org.uk/events/national-day-of-reflection/ 

 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com  
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Temporary Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
Mrs Julia Morton (Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
 
 
 

Sunday 13th March 2022 
Second Sunday in Lent 

 
Morning Worship led by Revd Stan Brown 

 
 
 
 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 
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